
 
 

District Assessment Report – January 2022 
 

 
To: Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 
 

From: Moon McCarley, District Testing 
Coordinator

 
NWEA MAP Growth Assessments.  

• Winter benchmark assessments took place in December 
•  Under special circumstances some students completed the assessment after the winter 

break. 
 

State Summative Assessment – AK STAR 
• DEED and NWEA continue to complete the preparations for the spring administration of 

the AK STAR assessment 
• This year there will be 3 benchmarks and a summative assessment. This allows more 

data points for calibration. 
• In future years there will be 2 benchmarks and a summative assessment.  

 
ADP - Alaska Developmental Profile  

Nothing to report 
 

DLM -Alternative Assessment, Dynamic Learning Maps  
One LPSD student will be taking the DLM this spring. 
This assessment is given to students who are taught using the Essential Elements 
standards 
 
 

NAEP- The National Assessment of Education Progress 
• Schools chosen for the NAEP assessment are finalizing plans for test sessions in 

February. 
• Schools chosen are Kokhanok, Igiugig, Pilot Point, Tanalian, and Perryville.  
• The test is administered by NAEP personnel who visit the school. They provide all 

materials needed.  
 
  


